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£ Everything is continuing to go extremely well for the

llinois Crows. We have forty men living in the House.
Since the last letter, we have pledged Rick Schomisch. We
also have a new addition to our Brotherhood, Ron Skupien.

In spite of the efforts of the “Room 6" gang we recently
pledged seven girls for our Little Sister program. They are
Joan Kocinski, Carol Czwarniak, Marian Weinberg, Norma
Helsper. Linda Tyrell, Carol Hail and Sherry Menees. Un-
fortunately, we lost three Little Sisters recently by influ-
ences other than the “Room 6" gang.

This year we sponsored our second annual Alpha Chi
Rho Little Sister Football Tournament. Due to the great
running of Miss Joan Adams and Coach McCaw’s out-
standing job, our performance was greatly improved over
last year, but we fell to defeat in the third game. Coach
McCaw's comment about that game was “*!2:¥x* " #:71# 1"

The House has been doing better in sports than in the
past. Our football team actually won two games this year
— a great improvement over last year's pointless season.
Our vollevball team had a great year and took second place
in fraternity competition. The bowling team did not fare
so well though. After being in strong contention for many
weeks, they were put out of it by a couple of poor show-
ings.

On the social scene, we have had the usual pledge dance
and formal. We have also had a hayride, Christmas party
and a street dance sponsored by the fraternities in our dis-
trict. Charlie is proud of his efforts in making this a suc-
cessful semester socially.

In closing, the men of Phi Kappa would like to wish the
best of luck for all their Brothers everywhere!

JIM CONLIN



